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Councillor Call for Action (CCfA) – Obstructive and Illegal Parking around Whitehouse Primary 
School 
 

Achieved since last 
meeting 

A draft Action Plan was considered and subsequently approved by the 
Committee in November 2020. 
 

Problems or concerns As previously reported, challenges in obtaining required input to the 
draft Action Plan from the school due to COVID-19 had delayed this 
from being considered by the Committee. 
 

Planned next month An initial progress update on the agreed actions will be considered by 
the Committee in mid-2021. 
 

On track – yes / no No – as detailed above. 
 

 
 

Scrutiny Review – Fly-Grazed Horses 
 

Achieved since last 
meeting 

A summary of the evidence received for this review was considered by 
the Committee at an informal session in November 2020.  Draft 
recommendations were subsequently formulated. 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month The Committee will consider the draft final report at its next meeting in 
December 2020. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
 

 
 

Scrutiny Review – Action Fraud / Fraud Awareness (TBC) 
 

Achieved since last 
meeting 

n/a 
 

Problems or concerns None 
 

Planned next month A draft scope and plan for the Committee’s next scrutiny review will be 
presented at the December 2020 meeting. 
 

On track – yes / no Yes 
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Monitoring 
 

Key Issues / Problems 
or Concerns 

The following progress updates were received by the Committee since 
the last Executive Scrutiny Committee meeting: 
 
School Parking 
Progress on the remaining School Parking review action had been 
significantly hampered by COVID-19.  However, recent positive 
developments had been made, with some encouraging input from a 
variety of local schools who had provided artwork and video messages 
(examples of which were provided to the Committee) that can be used 
to produce a Stockton-on-Tees school parking video based on the 
Cambridge County Council version previously shown.  This will be 
undertaken by a local videographer prior to Christmas and should be 
available for the Committee to view in January 2021. 
 
A ‘Safer School Parking’ article within the November 2020 edition of 
Stockton News (page 17) was also noted. 
 
Future progress updates regarding previously completed reviews will be 
received by the Committee as follows: 
 

• School Parking (Jan 21) 

• Protection of Vulnerable Older Residents Living at Home (TBC) 
 

Requests for more 
information 

None 

 
 

Next Meetings 
 

Thursday 3rd December 2020 (4.30pm) 
Thursday 14th January 2021 (4.30pm) 
 

 


